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Special Points of 

Interest 

 E-Safety 

 Author 

 Library Books 

 Sports challenge 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Coming soon  

Family Support  

1:1 appointments 

starting 

Wednesday 20th March    

9am—10am 

Entrance via side of  

reception 

ALL WELCOME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Wes Magee and World book Day 

On Friday, Sandbrook Primary had a visit from 

Wes Magee who is a famous author. He writes 

poetry, fiction and scripts for children and adults. 

He gave a presentation to us all about the poems 

he wrote.  He read lots of his poems to us and 

showed us actions and what types of expression we should use 

whilst reading them.  He was funny and kind and the children       

thoroughly enjoyed listening to his poems.  At 

the end of the session, we asked questions 

about what it's like to be an author.  

Afterwards, Wes Magee visited each class 

where they listened to poems and even wrote 

their own poems.  We illustrated our poems and then Wes Magee 

gave out signed copies of one of his new books called, 'So You Want 

To Be A Wizard?'  We had a wonderful time and hope to have a       

similar event in the  future. 

Thank you to all who made such a great effort to dress up and to 

take the time to read some of Wes Magee’s work. 

Wes Magee commented upon the day and our team, 

“Just wanted to say  "very many thanks"  to you for setting-up &    

organising such a first-class day for me at Sandbrook PS, everyone 

was helpful, & I thought the children were most enthusiastic,          

responsive, well-behaved, & hard-working in the writing sessions. 

And what a book sale & signing! Wonderful!   In all, a terrific day at a 

top-notch school.  I hope the ducks enjoyed it too! 

Grateful if you'd say a 'thank you' to Bethany (Year 5, I think) for her 

poem that she left for me on the book signing table. It's an excellent 

piece of writing! 

Best wishes to all......Wes  (Magee)” 



 

Internet Safety Warning 

Parents to keep your children safe, please monitor what children are looking at and       

ensure all security settings are set to maximum.  Visit Wirral’s Safeguarding Children 

Board’s website for further guidance. 

https://www.wirralsafeguarding.co.uk/online-safety-guidance-parents/ 

School Dinner Money (KS2)  

With the end of the financial year       

looming, if your child pays for a 

school meal could you please ensure 

that all debts are cleared. 

Library Books 

We are selling off our pre-loved library books after school on March 21st to 

make way for new additions.  We have hundreds to sell so we need as much 

help as possible.  If you can spare 10 minutes, please see Ms Heywood      

Y4/Y5 teacher. 

Library Visit 

Pupils from year 4 / 5 will be visiting Moreton 

library for a poetry workshop on Thursday 

21st March.  Pupils will be walking so please 

be aware of the weather and send your      

children to school dressed accordingly. 

Challenge Day 

All pupils will be taking part in a sports challenge day on Monday 18th March.  The     

children will take part in non-traditional activities like dance, yoga and creative play. 

Please make sure they come to school dressed in their PE uniform (black trousers,       

red t-shirt and trainers) 


